
PUC Networks Inc. 
100 Simcoe Street South, Oshawa, Ontario L 1 H 7M7 • Tel. (905) 723-4623 • Fax (905) 723-7947 • E-mail contactus@opuc.on.ca 

December 5, 2022 

Delivered via RESS 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

RE: OEB File No. EB-2022-0057 

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. 

Application for 2023 Rates 

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. has reviewed the Board's Draft Decision and Order issued December 1, 2022 with 

respect to the above noted file. 

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. confirms that the draft Rate Order is accurate and complete and has no further 

comments. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susanna Beckstead 

Vice President, Finance, Corporate & Business Services 

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. 

sbeckstead@opuc.on.ca 

Delivering operational excellence to our customers, through a safe, profit oriented, regulated distribution system 


